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Katherine,
 
                Would you please take a look at this and then distribute it to the various interested parties for their 
consideration?  I think the comments in the column explain the rationale, but obviously, I’m glad to answer any 
questions.  Wanted to get it out ASAP, given the time constraints.
 

There’s one open question for the lawyers (comment #8), plus the Drafting Police should take a look at some 
of the comma placements, etc.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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